Alabama Association of Fire Chiefs
Executive Board Meeting
February 03, 2020
The Executive Board of the Alabama Association of Fire Chiefs met on February 03, 2020, at the Conference Center in Tuscaloosa, AL, with the following members present:  Chief Gene Necklaus, Tim Love, Jon Lord,   Michael Stephens, Sean Kendrick, Joey Darby,  Brandy Williams, Donnie West, 
Prayer led by Chief Sean Kendrick.
The meeting was called to order by Chief Sean Kendrick.    Minutes from the August 11, 2019, and August 14, 2019 meetings were read and approved.

The financial report was given as follows:

Account balances as of December 31, 2019
                                       Regions Bank – Checking                                $82,430.70
                      

TYATFP Checking


          $ 8,879.14


                                       APCO Credit Union                                          $168,812.93                                     

 

Total of all Accounts             


         $260,120.77
Motion and second to approve Financial Report: Motion carried
REPORTS:
President Report: See Attached
1st Vice- President Report: See Attached

2nd Vice-President Report: See Attached

Past President Report: See Attached

SEAFCA Report: See Attached

CAFCA:  See Attached

NAFCA: See Attached

SWAFC: See Attached
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Personnel & Standard Commission: See Attached
Alabama Stage Emergency Medical Control Committee: See Attached
Ala. Firefighter Annuity Fund: See Attached

Joint Fire Council: See Attached
Coalition Against Bigger Trucks: See Attached
Professional Development Committee: See Attached
Constitution & By-Laws Committee: See Attached

Membership Committee: See Attached

Finance Review Committee: See Attached

Fire/GPO Committee: See Attached

Nomination Committee: See Attached

Southeastern Ala. EMS Council: See Attached

TYATFP Committee: See Attached

New Business: 

Twenty- three people from fire service are planning to attend CFSI in Washington DC. April 28, 2020. 

Motion to adjourn. 
